
To whom it concerns,  
 
SB 719 is a dangerous unconstitutionally written legislation. Please do the right thing and protect the 
second amendment of the great state of Oregon and do not pass this gun grabbing legislation and 
poorly written bill. This would make our state more dangerous.  
 
Garrett Looney  

 


